
Children and Families 

Hello and welcome! 

 

Follow us on Facebook 

 

 

Scroll down to see photos of some of the things  

that we have been getting up to recently! 

March 2024 

https://www.facebook.com/The-Parish-of-Minehead-Children-and-Families-1983738398594859/?__tn__=%3C


Adult Craft Session for Mothering Sunday 



POP UP TODDLER CHURCH EXPLORES THE BEAUTY OF NATURE 


